
November 2023 

SOMERHILL PRE-PREP (RECEPTION – YEAR 2) UNIFORM 

All SPP children require: 

• SPP coat and rucksack 

• SPP tracksuit with white polo shirt  

• SPP bobble hat, scarf and plain black gloves 

• Wellington boots (any colour) 

• Navy/black school shoes with Velcro fastenings 

• White ankle socks 

• SPP legionnaires cap 

• Green shorts 

• Waterproof Trousers & Jacket 
 

We would encourage you to buy a bigger size waterproof jacket to allow it to fit on top of the school coat for very cold 
and wet days. 
 

Reception classes require spare pants, socks and tracksuit trousers in the green Somerhill shoe/spare clothes bag. 
 

All Reception, Year One and Year Two children also require: 

• White, non-marking trainers 

• Somerhill swim bag with Somerhill swimsuit/jammers, swim cap, goggles and a towel 

• Green fleece (optional) 

• Somerhill small rucksack 
 

Reception, Year One and Year Two girls also require: 

• Summer dress (worn with white socks) 

• Pinafore (worn with grey tights or white socks) 

• White school blouse 

• Green cardigan 

• Year 2 - Lent term - hockey: Shin pads, mouth guards, long Somerhill sports socks 
 

Reception, Year One and Year Two boys also require: 

• Grey shorts (worn with grey knee socks) 

• Green jumper 

• Year 2 – Michaelmas & Lent term - football & rugby: Studded football boots, shin pads, long Somerhill sports 
socks 

 

Reception children wear their tracksuits for three days each week and Year One and Two children wear their tracksuits 

for two days each week. You will be notified of which days the children have PE. 
 

PLEASE SEW WOVEN NAME LABELS ON ABSOLUTELY EVERYTHING! 

We ask that younger children wear shoes with velcro fastenings to encourage independence. Please ensure your child 

can tie laces confidently before sending them to school in lace-up shoes. 

All hair must be kept clean, neat and tidy. Hair must be appropriately tied back for hygiene and safety reasons 
especially in the Dining Hall and during games lessons. All hair bands, slides and ties should be green, blue, brown or 
black and discreet. Hair should not be clippered below a grade 2 or be cut or dressed in an extreme fashion to draw 
particular attention. Exceptions will be made on an individual basis on religious and cultural grounds. Jewellery is not 
allowed. The one exception is a single pair of plain, round gold or silver studs in the lobe of the ear. If your child would 
like to get their ears pierced, we ask that this is arranged at the start of the summer holiday. This ensures that the ear 
has plenty of time to recover for the new school year. Year 2 children only may wear an analogue watch to aid them in 
learning to tell the time. Smart watches are not allowed. Please do not allow your child to wear their watch on days 
they have PE, Woodlands or swimming. 

SPP girls wear summer dresses in September. They start wearing the tartan tunic after the Michaelmas half-term 

holiday, then summer dresses in the Trinity term. 

Contact details for Stevensons are available in the ‘Parents’ area on somerhill.org. 


